
Dear Katy and dear Pavel !

I really wanted to thank you again for arranging our stay for thé festival and to facilitate everything 

to help us !

Here are we back in Paris and some singers still in their flights... we really enjoy our stay in Zdar 

nad Zazavou and thé great expérience to join this estival and to share this expérience with the 

zdaraceck choir. Hope we will have this opportunity soon in Paris or anywhere else ! ! Really great 

moment. .. it will be hard to come back to our  respective jobs... 

Please find here enclosed pictures of the 2 choirs and thé Soprano Power !!! ;)  So nice souvenirs 

from Everything is nice in Paradise ! 

Best from Paris. 

Diane 


